Dear Councillors

With respect to the proposed local development plan can we please register our opposition to
the amount of green belt space that is up for consideration for inclusion in the proposed plan.
Can you realistically allow Thelwall and Grappenhall to potentially expand to the numbers
proposed given the infrastructure in place.

Can we honestly lose the beautiful, well used Trans Pennine trail to a high rise concrete
highway?

Whilst we accept there will be some changes in green belt status, can we urge that due
diligence, careful consideration and full consultation is in place prior to any change?
Realistically, we think that’s the best we can hope for in such a situation.

Regards





